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Dear Deputy Major Robertson,
I am very concerned about the impacts of climate change, in particular heat islands, in our city of Shoreline.  As you
and the council work towards creating housing and transport infrastructure, I urge you to protect our tree canopy. 
Mature trees are needed to mitigate the effects of climate change.  All Shoreline residents, including those who will
occupy these new apartments, will be at risk during the next heat dome or extended heat wave.

As a grandmother, I worry about the environment our generation is leaving for the next. I’m a long time Shoreline
resident and voter.  I expect my city council to look at for the best interests and welfare of residents.  Please set a
moratorium on public street tree removal.

Sincerely,
Margaret Hartley
Shoreline Resident
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